
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
February 3, 2025 
 

Subject: Invitation to Join Our "Global Classroom" Essay Exchange 

 

Dear Partner School, 

 

Greetings from Sunflower School! We are delighted to invite your students to be part of our "Global 

Classroom" initiative—an opportunity to connect young minds worldwide through storytelling and shared 

perspectives. 

 

As we celebrate our school's 20th anniversary on February 28, 2025, we are gathering student essays that 

reflect the unique cultures, challenges, and innovations shaping different nations today. We encourage your 

students to submit essays on any of the following themes, ensuring that their content is rooted in the current 

issues, experiences, and realities of their country or region: 

 

1. "Threads of Tradition: The Unique Culture That Shapes Us" – An exploration of the customs, 

heritage, and traditions that define your country, highlighting how they have evolved or are preserved in 

today’s society. 

2. "Mission: Save Our Planet!" – Perspectives on environmental challenges and sustainability efforts 

specific to your country, discussing urgent issues like climate change, pollution, conservation, or 

renewable energy initiatives. 

3. "Innovate to Elevate: Ideas That Change the World" – A showcase of groundbreaking ideas, scientific 

advancements, or technological innovations emerging in your region and their impact on society. 

4. "Beyond Borders: A World Without Limits" – A reflection on global connectivity, cultural exchange, 

and how your country is adapting to globalization, immigration, diplomacy, or digital transformation. 

 

Each essay should be 250 to 500 words, using Arial font size 12, double-spaced, and must include the 

student’s full name, grade level, and school. The filename must follow this format: 

Surname_SchoolAcronym (Example: If the student’s surname is Lee and from Sunflower Trilingual School, the 

file should be named Lee_STS). Partner schools may submit multiple essays under each theme. 

 

All participating students will receive a digital certificate of participation, and we will compile the submissions 

into a Global Classroom Digital Book, showcasing the voices of young writers worldwide. 

Please submit all essays via email to globalclassroom@sunflowerschool.ac.th on or before February 12, 

2025. 

 

We truly appreciate your support and look forward to celebrating your students' insights and perspectives on the 

global stage. Thank you in advance for your participation, and we eagerly await your inspiring submissions! 

 

Best regards, 

 

                  

                  Luis Simeon D. Pasang 

Key-Stage Leader, High School Department 

              Sunflower Trilingual School 
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